
P.O. Box 748 

Waskom, Texas 75692 

August 6, 2015 

RE: Letter of Resignation 

Dear School Board, 

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation as Director of Student Services/Assistant 

Principal at Waskom Elementary/Middle School effective immediately. 

The time has come for me to move on to other educational endeavors and, at this time, I would 

like to thank the students, teachers, and administrators for having given me the opportunity to 

pursue my academic career. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bonita Cherry 

 


